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Together with Holocaust scholars from around the world,  
Monroe Community College and the Holocaust, Genocide, and  
Human Rights Project invite you to experience this powerful presentation:

Is the Shoah  
the Perfect Storm of Genocide?
Annual Scholars’ Conference Keynote Presentation  
Featuring Michael Berenbaum, Holocaust Scholar and  
Former Director of the United States Holocaust Research Institute  
at the U.S. Holocaust Memorial Museum

7 pm Monday, May 14 
Theatre, MCC Brighton Campus 
1000 East Henrietta Road, parking available in Lot F
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Tickets to this exclusive event are available  
online at www.monroecctickets.com  
(General public: $7 per person; free with MCC ID.)


